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DATE: September 28,2000 
TO: Division of Records and Reporting 

Docket No. 000277-WS - Application for transfer of facilities and Certificates Nos. 353-W 
and 309-S in Lee County from MHC Systems, Inc. d/b/a FFEC-Six to North Fort Myers 
Utility, Inc., holder of Certificate No. 247-S; amendment of Certificate No. 247-S; and 

FROM: Division of Legal Services (Van Leuven) -N 
RE: 

Please file the attached letter asking questions and requesting information concerning 
intervention, dated September 27, 2000, in the docket file for the above-referenced docket. 
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cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Johnson, Redemann) 
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Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

19799 Frenchman's Court 
North Fort Myers, FL 33903 

September 24, 2000 
5 

Attn: D. Tyler Van Leuven, Staff Attorney 

Re: 000277-WS - Application for transfer of facilities and Certificate Nos. 353-W and 309-S 
in Lee County from MHC Systems, Inc. d/b/a FFEC-Six to North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., 
holder of Certificate No. 247-S; amendment of Certificate No. 247-S; and cancellation 
of Certificate No. 309-S 

Dear Mr. Van Leuven: 

1 received your September 7, 2000 correspondence concerning the rights of Pine Lakes Estates 
Homeowners Association and enclosure of a copy of Rule 25-22.039 of the Florida Administrative Code 
I have also received under separate cover, a copy of DOCKET NO. 00277-WS, ORDER NO. 
PSC-OO-1649-PCO-WS, ISSUED SEPTEMBER 15, 2000. 

My questions at this time are: 
The petition for leave to intervene must be filed at leave five (5) days before the final hearing, 
what is the final hearing date scheduled at this time? 

The petition for leave to intervene must be in accordance with Commission Rule 
25-22.036 (7) (a), can you forward me a copy of this rule to insure my compliance? 

1 thank you in advance for any assistance you may be able to give me on these two items, I will look 
forward to your reply. 

Your very truly, 

/ 
'Leon J .  Beekman, President 

Pine Lakes Estates Homeowners Association 


